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Community Survey:  
Park Street South - traffic safety improvements  
We value your input on these options and encourage you to share your feedback with us.  

Completed feedback can be addressed to City of Charles Sturt, ATT: Community Engagement & 
Experience, PO Box 1, Woodville SA 5011, delivered to Community Engagement & Experience 72 
Woodville Road, Woodville, or scanned and emailed to engagement@charlessturt.sa.gov.au. 
 
Feedback must be received no later than Tuesday 5 August 2025. 
 

 

1.  Name Required 

 

2.  Address Required 

 

3.  Email 

If you would like to receive updates on this project, please provide your email address below. 

 

Share your feedback 

4.  What is your most preferred option for Park Street South traffic improvements? Required 

We are now considering additional measures to address the problem and would like your input on 
the following options: 

Select one answer only 

Option 1: Left-in, Left-out Access (Install a short median) 

Option 2:  Left-In, Left-Out Access – (Install a longer central median) 

Option 3: Conditions Remain Unchanged (No changes) 
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5.  Please provide any comments to help us understand your preference. 

 

 
 

Thank you for taking the time to submit your feedback about the Park Street South traffic queuing 
options.  

 
If you have provided a valid email address, we will keep you updated on the project outcomes. 

Alternatively, you can ‘Follow’ the project on the Your Say Charles Sturt project page or check back 
there for updates. 
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